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Harassment, Intimidation 
and Bullying Update 

The Piscataway School District does not tolerate bullying of students.  The 
Board of Education has adopted a comprehensive Policy (File Code 5512) 
to prevent bullying and to investigate reported incidents as required by the 
Anti-Bullying Bill of Rights Act.  Each school in the District has a School 
Safety Team and an Anti-Bullying Specialist charged with responsibility for 
overseeing implementation of the Policy.  Contact information for each 
school's Anti-Bullying Specialist and the District's Anti-Bullying Coordina-
tor is provided below. 

Policy 5512 – Harassment, Intimidation and Bullying 
For a complete, printable copy of this policy, click here.  

District Anti-Bullying Coordinator:    David B. Rubin, Esq. 
  Phone: (732)572-2289 X 2524
  drubin@pway.org   

School Specialists 
Each school has a designated Anti-bullying Specialist as follows: 

Arbor Intermediate School Gambino, Tom 732-752-8652 

Conackamack Middle School 732-699-1577 

Eisenhower Elementary School 732-752-1801 

Grandview Elementary School 732-752-2501 

King Intermediate School 732-699-1563 

Knollwood Elementary School 732-885-1528 

Piscataway High School 732-981-0700 

Quibbletown Middle School 

Siegrist, Alia 

Haarburger, Sara 

Balint, Maria 

Dr. Diamantis, Olga 

Dr. Aboudara, Sarah 

Rogers, Mary Stephanie 

Yang, Jennifer 732-752-0444 

Randolphville Elementary School Morgan, Emily 732-699-1573 

Schor Middle School Dr. Mosdell, Cassia  732-752-4457 

tgambino@pway.org 

asiegrist@pway.org 

shaarburger@pway.org 

mbalint@pway.org 

odiamantis@pway.org 

saboudara@pway.org 

mrogers@pway.org 

jyang@pway.org 

emorgan@pway.org  

cmosdell@pway.org 
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